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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 
No: 614/2012 
 
Date:  27th September 2012 
 

Ministerial Support for local teams 
 
The Hon. Minister for Sport, Steven Linares, has sent a message wishing the Gibraltar 
Shooting Federation all the best in their participation in the Commonwealth Shooting 
Federation, European Division Commonwealth Shooting Championships being held in 
Jersey. 
 
Minister Linares has also sent a message congratulating the Gibraltar Hockey Men’s 
National team on their victories in the 1st two matches at the F.I.H. World League Round 1 
being held in Lousada Portugal. 
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